
December 14, 2021

Statement From Superintendent Mueller

The Coronado Unified School District has obtained the investigation report into incidents
following the June 19, 2021 basketball game between Coronado High School and Orange Glen
High School. Attorneys for CUSD hired The Sobel Group to conduct an investigation to seek
facts in preparation of a CIF appeal hearing. The report will be released to the public on or
before December 21, 2021, after third party names have been redacted by the district’s legal
counsel.


